
From: marisa lupo   
Sent: Tuesday, May 12, 2020 8:59 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Yonge Bernard KDA plan 
 

 
  
Be it on record that I do not support the proposed changes to the KDA of 2017. 
My concern is the population density in an area that cannot support it with transportation. 
 
Thank you 
Marisa Lupo 
Richmond Hill Resident 
22 Keble Ct, Richmond Hill, ON L4E 5E5 
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